
 

 

3rd October 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The children of Year 5 are learning about World War II as their topic this term. To enhance their learning we 
are going to be ​visiting Stockport Air Raid Shelters on Friday 12​th​ September 2018​.  

The children will experience the intriguing network of underground tunnels offering an insight into life in 
wartime Britain in the 1940s. They will have the opportunity to learn about the experiences of local people 
during the war from the displays in the tunnels and from the state-of -the-art audio-guides. 

To enhance the children’s experience, we ask that the children dress up as an evacuee. Here are some 
pictures to use for ideas. In class we will make placards to go with their outfits.  

 

 

The suggested contribution​ ​towards the cost of the trip is £8. However please be aware that the trip will 
only be able to take place if enough contributions are received. We ask that all children bring a packed 
lunch on that day. ​Packed lunches for those entitled to free school meals​ can be provided by school if 
you so wish. Please let us know if your child needs a school packed lunch before Wednesday 10th 
October. 

 Please use ​SIMS Agora​ to:  

● Provide consent for your child to attend the trip 
● Pay your contribution of £8.00 

All trip letters and consents to be made via SIMS Agora. From next half term ALL 
letters/communications will be made using the School Jotter app and we will not be sending out 
any paper copies of these.  

 

Yours faithfully, 



Mrs Capper & Mrs Galvin 


